
 
 
 

MINISTRY OF FINANCE AND ECONOMY 
BRUNEI DARUSSALAM 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

RELOCATION OF THE WEIGHTS AND MEASURES UNIT 
INDUSTRY AND BUSINESS ECOSYSTEM DIVISION 

 
 

 

1. The Ministry of Finance and Economy is pleased to inform that the office of the Weights and 

Measures Unit, Industry and Business Ecosystem Division, Brunei-Muara District Branch, will be 

relocating to the following new address: 

 

Block B6, No. 31, 

Simpang 32-66, 

Kampung Anggerek Desa, 

Bandar Seri Begawan, BB3713 

Brunei Darussalam. 

 

2. All payments for services under the Weights and Measures Unit, Industry and Business 

Ecosystem Division, Brunei-Muara district may be made at the payment counter at the above 

address starting Monday, 16 Ramadhan 1446 corresponding to 17 March 2025. 

 

3. For further inquires, please contact the Weights and Measures Unit via email at 

sdt@mofe.gov.bn or at 2333964. 

 

 
-END- 

 

 

Prepared by: 
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